

Faculty of Pharmacy

University of Toronto



October 17, 1988

Dr. Pannoyatis Macheras College of Pharmacy University of Michigan Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Macheras:

We were delighted to learn that you will be spending your sabbatical from the University of Athens in Ann Arbor, Michigan. As indicated in our telephone conversation, we wish to take this opportunity to invite you to visit our Faculty and to give a seminar here.

I understand that you would be prepared to come on Friday, November 11th and present a lecture on the topic of "Quantitative approach for the prediction of fraction of drug absorbed using the absorption-potential concept."

We shall be pleased to have you as our guest. I am looking forward to meeting you.

Sincerely yours,

L. Endrenyi, Ph.D. Professor

LE:is